## ARCHERY

General Meeting held at the National Fitness Council Office.
77 Cameron Street, Launceston at 8 p.m. on Wednesday.
8th February, 1961.

\*\*\*\*\*

(Mr. G. Reid took the chair)

APOLOGEES:

Were received from Mr. P. Orpin, I. De Monk, & M. Jowett.

REPORT FROM THE PROVISIONAL COMMITTEE: On behalf of the Committee, Mr. Reid outlined the work completed during November. He said that the lower end of Royal Park had been obtained for use on Sundays.

Many letters had been written, and received from the Burnie and Hobart Archery Glubs, and much valuable information obtained. The Provisional Committee had now made it possible for archery to get under way in Launceston.

CORRESPONDENCE: This was touched on lightly, and left for careful perusal by the incoming committee.

ELECTION OF COMMITTEE: President/Chairman:

Mr. A. Halliday

Vice-President - Publicity

Officer.

Mr. R. Edbrooke

Secretary.

Mrs. P. Bryce

Treasurer:

Mr. T. Ritchie

Committee Members:

Mr. F. Heath Miss M. Halliday

(Mr. Halliday took the chair)

NAME OF

"PARINGA ARCHERS" voted unanimously.

OTHER BUSINESS:

Equipment. 2 bews available from N.F.C.

arrows.

Suggested write to S.R.C. Hobart university re surplus archery equipment left over from club, which is now defunct. The Club should invest in 2 dozen arrows, 1 dozen 26", and 1 dozen 27" to be ordered from Mainland firm, Thomas Boland.

Fees to remain as suggested at previous meeting, open to consideration by committee.

Free the Bank account.

NEXT MEETING: Sub Committee to met at the National Fitness Office at 7.30 p.m. on the 15th February.

General discussion was entered into and the meeting closed at 9.49 p.m.

READ AND CONFIRMED,

A . 11 11 11